
 

ADR Integrated Arts and Technology Cohort Registration Process 
2020 – FG Leary 

 
Overview: 
 
Student enrolment for the ADR Integrated Arts and Technology Cohort will be representative of the 
school district population – with 50% enrolment priority to students living on the North Side and 50% of 
priority to the South Side. Additionally, Grade 5 students at FG Leary have priority over other North 
Side applicants to register for the ADR Cohort, up to the 50% total seats allotted.  
 

Processes 
 

1. Registrations for students coming from FG Leary: 

• Current grade five students at FG Leary will have priority registration based on their home 
address, with a maximum of half (15) the grade six spots for students living on the North 
Side and the other half of the spots for students on the South Side. FG Leary registrations 
must be submitted by February 15th to be considered for priority registration. 

• If more than 15 Grade 5 students from FG Leary, per geographic area (North or South Side) 
apply, students will be selected by lottery.  

• Grade 5 FG Leary students who were not selected will be automatically added to the larger 
district lottery to complete the cohort enrolment.  

• Any unfilled grade six spots will be filled by district registration, based on lottery, by home 
address.  

• The FG Leary priority lottery will take place Monday, March 2, 2020.  

• Parents will be notified of their students’ acceptance status by Friday March 6, 2020. 
 

2. District Lottery Grade 6/7/8 Process: 
Acceptance into the ADR Cohort for all other students and unselected FG Leary students will be 
based on lottery, by home address. Registration closes on March 31st and the lottery will be 
conducted the following week. Parents will be notified of acceptance or waitlist by April 9th, 
2020.  

 
3. Waitlist Process: 

The waitlist will be created via lottery draw once enrolment levels have been filled. Additionally, 
students who register after March 31st for the upcoming year will be added to the waitlist in order 
of receipt of registration (no lottery). Parents will be contacted as spots become available.  

 
4. Next Steps: 

The district will review and revise this process in an ongoing fashion for the first three years to 
ensure that we have a process that is aligned, equitable, and sustainable. 

 
Please contact Scott Wallace, Principal AD Rundle at (604) 792-4257 or scott_wallace@sd33.bc.ca for 
further information. 
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